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SYLMAR, Calif. (Feb. 2, 2018) – The Sunshine Canyon Landfill team continues to 
make landfill gas system enhancements at the facility. Today the team announced 
additional progress on horizontal gas collector installation in the current disposal 
cell. Three of the seven planned collectors have been installed and are already 
extracting landfill gas. The remaining four collectors will be installed and operational 
in the coming weeks. New vertical gas wells are also being drilled up to 250 feet deep, 
allowing removal of gas through everywhere it is being produced.

To learn more about Sunshine Canyon Landfill, visit us online at http://
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/.
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